
Age Group Chair Report: Bill Marlin 
December 2008: 
 
1) All Eastern Zone LC Champs and Open Water medals have now been mailed  
out. 
 
2) Still waiting on cuts to be released for B/BB champs meet. 
 
 
 
Senior Chair Report: Riley Eaton 
December 2008: 
 
No actionable items. 
  
Sr Champ cuts have been established as well as cuts for Jr Champs.  Due to very different 
circumstances from 2000 both meets are somewhat of a guess.  We still had a number of 
athletes that would have been too slow for Juniors and too fast for B/BB.  Based on e-mail 
dialogue it is my recomendation that the B/BB meet cuts be altered to include the remainder of 
the athletes. 
  
There still is no meet referee for Sectionals.  Boots continues to be looking for a good candidate 
with the hopes of finding someone from outside PVS.  
  
I will be working with Pete Barry (zone) regarding the proposed meet for the summer set up at the 
convention.  Suggestions are welcome. 
  
 
 
 


